
From: ARC Webmaster [mailto:nsaarc@nsaarc.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 12:28 PM 
Subject: Sequestration Follow-up Message to Industry 
  
Dear Industry Partner,  
 
I would like to provide you with a follow-up to my 1 March 2013 message, Sequestration and 
Year-Long Continuing Resolution. As most of you are aware, we expect an FY13 appropriations 
bill to be passed sometime this week. While we have not seen the bill, we understand it will still 
contain sequestration at a prescribed level. This will be applied against the FY13 appropriation. 
This will mean there are still considerable impacts, but they could be in different areas then those 
previously discussed, and may require additional adjustments to be made.  
 
Once our final FY13 funding totals have been provided by the Department of Defense (DOD), 
well begin an industry notification process similar to the effort implemented earlier this month. 
We anticipate that will be in the next two weeks. We will publish a schedule of events once we 
have received our funding totals from DOD.  
 
I sincerely appreciate your continued partnership, especially during the past month.  
 
Jennifer Walsmith  
NSA Senior Acquisition Executive  
 
Regards,  
 
The ARC Webmaster 


